Call for Workshops
DASFAA is an annual international database conference, located in the Asia-Pacific region, which showcases state-of-the-art R&D activities in database systems and their applications. It provides a forum for technical presentations and discussions among database researchers, developers and users from academia, business and industry.
DASFAA 2016, the 21th in the series, will be held from 16-19 April 2016 in Dallas, United States. We invite proposals for workshops to be held in conjunction with DASFAA 2016. Proposals should include the following information:
· workshop title and acronym
· brief description about the workshop, including a list of topics
· name and contact information of the organizer(s)
· proposed duration of the workshop (half or full day)
· potential PC members for the workshop
· important dates of the workshop
· expected number of attendees
· brief introduction of the organizer(s) and his/her/their credentials
All papers accepted by DASFAA 2016 workshops will be published in a combined volume of Lecturer Notes in Computer Science series published by Springer. All workshops will benefit from the registration process of DASFAA 2016 (we will have a single registration for conferences, workshops and tutorials). The workshop organizer(s) will be responsible for advertising the workshop, reviewing and selecting the papers.
Proposals and enquiries should be sent to workshops_dasfaa2016@yahoo.com  with the subject: DASFAA 2016 Workshop Proposal.
Important Dates:
Workshop proposal due:  September 25, 2015
Result notification:        September 30, 2015

Workshop Co-Chairs:
· Hong Gao(Harbin Institute of Technology, China)
· Jinho Kim(Kangwon National University, South Korea)
· Yasushi Sakurai(Kumamoto University, Japan)

